The University Library on new campus will open on 4th August 2014
(Monday) (29/07/2014)

Dear All,

We are pleased to announce that UM Wu Yee Sun Library on new campus will open on 4th August 2014
(Monday). All basic library senvices will be resumed as usual. Additional and new senices and facilities will
be gradually launched and these will be announced later. The opening hours are as follows:

Monday - Friday 08:00 - 24:00
Saturday & Sunday 09:00 - 24:00
Public Holidays 09:00 - 24:00

For any inquiries, please contact us at 8822-8160, 8822-8170 or by sending email to lib_circ@umac.mo,
lib_ref@umac.mo.

Welcome to visit us in our new Library!

Enclosed herewith are some snapshots of the new Library for sharing with all of you.

Regards,
UM Library
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